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Village of Long Grove
Three Lakes Drive Drainage Improvements
GHA Project #5000.027

INVITATION FOR BIDS

Sealed bids for the Three Lakes Drive Drainage Improvements project will be received at the Long Grove Village
Hall, 3110 Old McHenry Road, Long Grove, IL, 60047, until 10:00 A.M., local time, May 2, 2017, at which time all
bids will be publicly opened and read aloud. Sealed envelopes are to be marked “Sealed Bid for Three Lakes Drive
Drainage Improvements — Village of Long Grove.”

Specifications, Bids, and Contract Documents may be obtained from Gewalt Hamilton Associates, Inc., Geoffrey
Perry, P.E., 625 Forest Edge Drive, Vernon Hills, lllinois 60061, (847) 478-9700. A $25.00 non-refundable deposit
is required.

Bid for construction of the Three Lakes Drive Drainage Improvements will include, but is not limited to, the following
major work items: installation of cofferdams, dewatering, removal of sediment, jetting debris from the existing 36”
CMP and installation of riser pipes. The work location is on both sides of the culvert under Three Lakes Drive,
approximately 400-feet north of Robert Parker Coffin Road.

Not less than the prevailing rate of wages as found by the Department of Labor or determined by a court on review
shall be paid to all laborers, workers and mechanics performing work under this contract. Certified payroll
requirements will apply. .

All general contractors must be IDOT pre-qualified in the minimum amount of five hundred thousand dollars
($500,000.00). IDOT pre-qualifications must be submitted at time of plan pick-up.

Construction is to begin within ten (10) days following Notice to Proceed, and is to be completed by June 15, 2017.

Dated in the Village of Long Grove, lllinois, April 2017



